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On-Site Assistance –  ( 14 high schools)
	Beardstown High School

Brown County High School 

Bunker Hill High School
Camp Point High School 

Carlinville High School 
Illini West High School 

Liberty High School
	Litchfield High School 

Payson-Seymour High School Pittsfield High School 

Pleasant Hill High School
Southeastern High School  

Unity-Mendon High School 

Western High School

	
	


Workshops/In-services/Presentations –  1  Participants – 65
·  Cass Morgan Farm Bureau Acquaintance Dinner, Jacksonville  65 participants
Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 9
· Sangamon Menard Ag Ed Partnership Special Meeting, Springfield
· Monthly FCAE Staff Meeting, Bloomington

· PAS Fall Conference, Canton

· ICAE/ILCAE Meeting, Canton 

· ELITE Conference, Bloomington

· IAVAT Professional Development Conference Call

· Illinois School Board Conference, Chicago

· Sangamon Menard Ag Ed Partnership Bi-Monthly Meeting, Springfield

· Lincoln Land PRT Signing Meeting, Springfield

Other Activities

· Assisted administer with mid-year opening and met with substitute teacher.

· Reviewed ilaged.org website Teacher Resources section.
· Developed and posted listserv messages.

· Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.

· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets.
· Reviewed available curriculum and materials for 212 professional development.

· Revised FCAE website Teacher Resources section & made recommendations.
Miles Traveled - 1807
Commentary


As I met with a teacher this past week he said, “I can’t imagine being you and not knowing what you are doing every day!” There couldn’t be a statement truer regarding the life of a program advisor but this only adds to the thrill of the position. This past month has been full of making connections in the classrooms, with the local Farm Bureau Young Leaders, school administrators and others in the Ag Ed community. We are all learning more about key phrases including STEM and Common Core State Standards. As we develop this knowledge it is important that we continue to share what we are learning with others and develop means to utilize our resources in the classrooms for our local agriculture education instructors. Every day brings a new challenge and I am proud to serve District III in this capacity.  
